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I am writing in support of SB 210 to reinstate in person voting with voter ID.  In 

person voting with ID helps to ensure election integrity and protects against potential 

loss of ballots or late ballots in the US Mail.  Voting is a privilege and should be 

protected as such.  Providing ID to prove voter eligibility should not be an issue for 

those that have nothing to hide.  Many of us would be proud to serve at a polling 

place to help make this happen.  Those in the military, those who are out of the area 

on election day, and thoes with disabilities should be provided an alternative to 

ensure they are able to vote, but most citizens will find the time to vote if they think it 

is important.  For many years I left home for my employment at 5:45 am, and 

returned around 6:30 or 7 pm, but I still managed to get to the polling place and vote, 

because it was important to do so. 


